
New Safety Procedures for Patron Safety 

Dear Valued Patrons, 

We hope this message finds you well. In light of our commitment to ensuring the safety and 

well-being of our visitors, we are implementing new safety procedures effective immediately. 

These measures aim to enhance your experience while prioritizing health and security. 

New Procedures Include: 

• Mandatory temperature checks at the entrance. 

• Face masks are required for all visitors. 

• Social distancing measures in place throughout the facility. 

• Regular sanitation of high-touch areas. 

• Limiting the number of patrons in enclosed spaces. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to create a safe 

environment for everyone. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

Your Organization Name 


